
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: CSH/KBR 

1st June 2020 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you and your family are well. The government announced on the 25th May: 

From 15 June, secondary schools are able to offer face-to-face support for a quarter 
of the year 10 and 12 cohort at any one time. Alongside this the government is asking 
secondary schools to: 

 continue providing full-time provision for children of key workers and priority 
students pupils in all year groups (including year 10 and year 12) 

 provide some face-to-face support to supplement the remote education of year 10 
and year 12 pupils, with a clear expectation that remote education will continue to 
be the predominant form of education delivery for these year groups and that this 
should be of high quality 

What does this mean for Yr 10 students?  

Your son/daughter will soon be receiving important information about when they are 

expected back into school from the 15th June. These days in school are important to provide 

essential information supporting home working.  

It is important to note that staff will be ensuring necessary measures will be in place to 

protect students and staff. For example, regular handwashing, social distancing, on entry 

into school temperature taken using a thermometer gun and reduced movement around the 

school.  

We will be asking year 10 students to sign up for sessions and will provide further 

information tomorrow. A consultation period will follow this with students selecting sessions 

next week. 

We look forward to welcoming Yr 10 students back to school enhancing their preparations 

for the examinations next year. 

Keep safe. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Mr C Sheeran     Mr P Abram  
Executive Headeacher   Head of School  
 


